LEYTON & ASSOCIATES
Environmental Consulting

March 3, 1996

Ms. Amy Leech

Almeda County

Department of Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, 2nd Floor
Alameda, CA 94502

Re:  Workplan Addendum

2584 Grant Avenue

San Lorenzo, CA
Dear Ms. Leech:
Thank you for your letter of February 26, 1996. As mentioned in your letter, we have amended the
workplan for the above-referenced location to reflect the revised temporary well locations, A
revised map indicating the new locations is enclosed.

As previously mentioned, the proposed work will commence on Thursday, March 7, 1996, Please
do not hesitate to call should you have any questions or comments.

Sincerely,

Ar n
f€ct Manager

CIc

cc:  Mr. Gary Thompson, Thompson & Thompson Fence

316 Cashew Lane - Oakley, California - 9456 1 - (510) 625-6909%
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FIGURE 2. PROPOSED TEMPOHARY WELL LOCATION MAP - FEBRUARY 1996 -
2584 GRANT AVENUE, SAN LORENZO, CALIFORNIA




